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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

For many Asian Catholics in the Archdiocese, February 10 will be a day of celebration. It
marks the Chinese New Year and the beginning of the Year of the Snake.

This year the occasion comes one day before B.C.’s first Family Day, which gives us an
opportunity to give thanks to God for the gift of family.

On this joy-filled holiday and during this Year of Faith, I pray that the Holy Spirit will guide
us all over the coming year to open the doors of our hearts and the hearts of others to the
Gospel.

May you and your loved ones enjoy good health, happiness and God’s abundant blessings!

+]. Michael Miller, CSB
Archbishop of Vancouver



